
 
February 24, 2021 
 
 
Comstock Educational Community, 
 
Comstock Public Schools has a confirmed case of COVID-19 for a student at Comstock 
STEM Academy.  We believe we were able to identify the source of transmission, which 
was not on school property.  Contact tracing has occurred, and one additional staff 
member has been notified and given instructions to quarantine.  
 
 
 
Stay safe. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes 

Superintendent 

 

 


